
October 10, 2022

The holiday season is fast approaching.  Nudo Products, Inc would like to advise you of our hours of business and

shipping/receiving schedule during the holiday season.

November 2022
Closed – Thursday, November 24th and Friday, November 25th for the Thanksgiving Holiday.

**Orders entered by November 4th will be delivered by November 18th

**Orders entered by November 11th will be delivered by November 23rd

NOTE: Based on delivery location, transit time may be affected.  Please see your Client Support Rep to get
detailed delivery information – truck schedule available Nov 16th

**Orders entered by November 18th will be delivered by December 2nd

NOTE: Based on the short production week, some orders may not be available to ship by Nov 23rd, therefore
delivery could be the week of December 5th.  Please see your Client Support Rep to get detailed delivery
information – truck schedule available November 23rd.

**Order cut off for laminated product placed week of Nov 21st must be received by Nov 23rd to qualify for delivery by
Dec. 9th

December 2022
Closed – Friday, December 23rd and Monday, December 26th for the Christmas Holiday
Closed –Friday, December 30th for the New Year’s Holiday

**Orders entered by December 9th will be delivered the week of December 19th

NOTE: Based on delivery location, transit time may be affected.  Please see your Client Support Rep to get
detailed delivery information – truck schedule available Dec 14th

**Orders entered by December 16th will be delivered by December 30th.
NOTE: Based on the short production week, some orders may not be available to ship by Dec 22nd, therefore
delivery could be the week of January 3rd.  Please see your Client Support Rep to get detailed delivery
information – truck schedule available December 21st.

**Order cut off for laminated product placed week of Dec 19th must be received by Wed, Dec. 21st for route truck
scheduling.  Delivery is not guaranteed by Jan. 6, 2023, due to reduced production days that week.  Please see your
Client Support Rep for details – the truck schedule will be available Thursday Dec. 22nd.

**Order cut off for laminated product placed week of December 26th must be received by Dec 29th to qualify for
delivery by Jan 13, 2023.

Transportation delays around the holiday season have the potential to create inventory challenges.  We ask that you
review your ordering schedules during this period to help us provide you with the best possible service.  Should you have
any questions or concerns, please contact our Client Support Team at 800-826-4132 or contact your local Regional
Business Development Representative.

On behalf of all of us at Nudo Products, Inc., we wish you a happy and healthy holiday and a prosperous New Year!

Thank you for your business and continued support.


